
EUGENE SCHOOLS GROUP FOR
PARENTS OF LGBTQ+ STUDENTS

3RD TUESDAY OF EVERY MONTH
NEXT IS: TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 21ST 

6:00-7:30PM
SHELDON HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY

CHILDCARE IS PROVIDED

Contact Lisa in advance if  you need childcare
 at (541)517-4775

kinser_l@4j.lane.edu 

 A parent group for LGBTQ+ students has formed! 
We have met and want to include more parents. This
group is for parents of students of all ages in Eugene

schools. Please join us for:



· safe space for support & community
· education regarding LGBTQ+ youth issues
· education regarding LGBTQ+ student rights
· exposure to school & community resources
· advocation for LGBTQ+ student inclusive schools in unity
with other parents




CONTACT L ISA  AT  (541 )517-4775
KINSER_L@4J .LANE.EDU WITH QUESTIONS OR FOR

CHILDCARE REQUEST


